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Email: prajkoti@qca.qualcomm.com 
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Email: scott.willy@mstarsemi.com 
 
Glenn Parsons, Chairman of IEEE 802.1 
Email: glenn.parsons@ericsson.com 
 
Adrian Stephens, Chairman of IEEE 802.11 
Email: adrian.p.stephens@ieee.org 
 
David Law, Chairman of IEEE 802.3 
Email: dlaw@hp.com 
 

 
Date:   30 April 2014 
 
Subject:  Updated information on the progress of P1905.1a 
 
Dear Paul Nikolich, 
 

The 1905.1 WG would like to provide an update on the technical development 
progress of the IEEE 1905.1a working group. During the Paris face to face meeting, 
the work was advanced and new additions to the working document were 
approved. 

At this point of time, the working document does not include material that will 
impact 802 related technologies. The WG does not anticipate modifying or adding 
material that will impact 802 related technologies. However, if in the course of 
development, we consider adding or modifying any material that may impact 802 
related technologies, we will inform 802 accordingly. 

 
Sincerely 
 
Purva Rajkotia, 
Chairman of IEEE Convergent Digital Home Network (CDHN) Working Group 
prajkoti@qca.qualcomm.com 


